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PETERSEN GR. 6 

Welcome Back!! 
My Name is Adam Petersen.  I am very excited to be joining the Hillier 
Community.  There are a few things to know as we get started.


A little about me.  This is my 15th year teaching.  I have 2 children, my son 
William is in Grade 5 and my daughter, Gabby, is in Grade 7.  My wife, 
Mary, is a teacher also and she teaches at BCI.


We will be using a site called www.Schoology.com for all info grade 6.  This 
site will allow you to see what is for homework, upcoming dates in the 
calendar, permission forms that need to be signed etc. More information on 
how to sign up for the site will be coming home soon.  Your student should be able to help signup/
login and get set up.  There is also an app for android and apple for your convenience.


The best way to get a hold of me is through email (adam.petersen@granderie.ca) or calling the 
school (519-752-2296).


I am looking forward to working with you and thank you for allowing me to partner with you in the 
education of your children.
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This picture is from the 
trip my wife and I took 
this summer to London 
and Paris.  What you 
see behind me is 
“Tower Bridge”. The 
same bridge that is in 
‘Spiderman: Far From 
Home’.
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